April 4, 2019

Board of Education
Mr. John F. Thomas

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from my position as Assistant Superintendent for
Business Operations and Human Relations effective June 30, 2019.

| am very thankful for the opportunity to have worked for Harvey Public School District 152.
Sincerely,

Dr. Matthew J. Wilkinson
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